COory.
OSAKA SHOSEN KAISHA.

OSAKA 20th July, 1938.

Dear Sir,

"TAKAO MARU"

NSEKKO MARUY
"YARUNMO 544

"¥0S0 , MARUM
SEIKAI MARU",

In-view of the present and fubure service of the
abbve named five vessels, we have decided fto withdraw them
from your Soclety's Classification, and we should be obliged

if you would kindly arrange for the matber accardingly.
ith thanks for your prompt attention in advance, °

Yours faithfully,
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